## Murphy, Brent

From:

Murphy, Brent

Sent:

Thursday, January 10, 2019 3:27 PM

To: Cc:

Subject:

Meeting regarding sidewalk along New Heart Fellowship property adjacent to 23rd

Street (County Line Road)

Thomas and Randall: It was a pleasure meeting with both of you today. As per our meeting today, you acknowledged that New Heart Fellowship Church will be constructing a five foot wide sidewalk along all of the Church's property along 23<sup>rd</sup> Street (County Line Road). Within the next week, a letter will provided to Michael Skates, Director of Development Services, acknowledging and requesting that the New Heart Fellowship Church be allowed to construct the sidewalk in three phases over the next three years. The letter will specify when the sidewalk will be completed along with the understanding that the first phase will be completed this year. The sidewalk will be constructed to City of Broken Arrow standards. A drawing will be submitted that shows location of the sidewalk along with the handicapped ramps at the drive crossings. Mr. Snead will be responsible for the portion of the sidewalk across his property, and Mr. Allen will be responsible for the portion of the sidewalk that will be crossing his future property. Let me know if you have any questions, or if we can be of further assistance.

Brent Murphy, AICP Senior Planner

City of Broken Arrow

Phone: 918-259-2400 EXT. 5388

Fax: 918-258-4998

Email: bmurphy@brokenarrowok.gov

